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Fiala, BugeniaJ. | #070689
From: Duffie, Deborah L. ' 11/26/07
Sent:  Wednesday, September 26, 2007 9:58 AM

To: Fiala, Eugenia J. '

Subject: FW: Workshop

Jean, E
Both of these letters from Tricia Otto and Danika Randolph are resignation letters from the CBB.

Debbe Duffie, Sr. Staff Assistant S
Department of Parks, Recreation & Cultural Affairs

Parks Diyision

Station 27, PO Box 490

Gainesville, FL. 32602

352-334-2171

352-334-3197 (fax)

FYT: Under Florida's public records law, most written communications to or from City officers and employees regarding City
business are public records and are available to the public upon request. Your e-mail communications may be subject to
public disclosure, as will your e-mail address.

From: Danika Randolph [mailto:Danika@bda-la.net]
Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2007 9:02 AM ;
To: Tricia Otto; Anita Spring; Anita Spring; vivian.filer@cox.net; Beth Jordan; Duffie, Deborah L.; Dorothy Field;
Nina Ring; Karissa N. Baker; Rocky Lee; John H. Thomas; Charlees Woods; Sara Dale; Gayle Phelan; Luhrman,
Earline K.

Subject: RE: Workshop

Thanks for the update, Tricia, and coqg,ratulations on your new move!

Like Tricia, things have been busy for me lately. I have realized that studying for my registration exams and
keeping up with the workload of our growing firm is keeping me so busy that I have not been able to give the
CBB the time it deserves this year. That'’s not what I intended when I joined, of course; the CBB is an important
group for the City to fund and support, and the activities and events that result from our group are getting more
attention and more prestige every year! It is a good time to be involved, and a great group to be a part of, but I
am feeling increasingly guilty as meetings get missed and event participation becomes too much to juggle. I
would prefer that my spot be filled byrsomeone who can be more active that I can be right now—but I'd like to
hope that I could re-join the group wien I have more time and energy to devote, so please don't give up on me!

During the nearly 2 years I have been on the board, I have felt proud to be involved with the CBB. I apologize for
getting too busy to do more, but I appreciate everyone’s understanding. I'll miss our discussions and meeting
debates! My term ends in November; I would like to make it to one more event this fall, and I will try to attend
the workshop in October.

Thank you, everyone—

Danika Rain Randolph, MLA
Buford Davis + Associates

9/28/2007



